
     

 

November 1, 2021 

  

Dear Customer, 

   

As we continue to make improvements to our products throughout their 

lifecycle, we occasionally replace an existing product with an updated version. 

As such, Dolby and SLS announce the withdrawal from sale of the System 

300A screen speaker.  This product will be withdrawn from sale on January 1, 

2022. Orders will continue to be accepted until this date or until the existing 

inventory is depleted. 

Replacement/Alternative products: 

 

 

 

 



 

This replacement screen speaker system provides superior asymmetrical 

coverage, deeper bass response, lower distortion, and increased SPL for the 

same price range. 

While Dolby intends to continue to provide repair services and support for 

products withdrawn from sale through January 1, 2025, this announcement 

does not modify or guarantee repair services beyond existing warranties and 

terms and conditions. Moreover, the information in this email is subject to 

change without notice. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this announcement, 

please contact your Dolby sales representative or salesadmin@dolby.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dolby Laboratories, Inc.  
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